
The Acorn Appeal 

To learn more and support our cause, please visit:  
www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/acornappeal 

Acorn Education Trust is committed to the wellbeing and support of 
all of our pupils and their families. 

We want to help those within our community, who are facing 
unprecedented challenges due to COVID-19, by providing support in 

purchasing school uniform and supplies for pupils.

We are asking for you to help us raise money to support these families, 
ensuring that all our pupils return to school in Autumn feeling valued, 

cared for and that they belong. 

In a world where so much is changing, your contribution can make a 
huge difference to a young person in your community.

£11 
could buy a Primary 

School Jumper

£35 
could buy a 

school blazer

£3 
could buy a fully 

stocked pencil case


